
 
 
 
 
 
Meagan Moore         121 Champion Way Suite 100 
Senior Counsel         Canonsburg, PA 15317 
Legal Department         Cell: (412) 789-3565 
          Fax: (724) 416-6384 
          mbmoore@nisource.com 
May 11, 2021 
 
VIA E-Filing 
 
Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17120   
 

Re: Chapter 56 Amendments 
 Docket No. L-2015-2508421 
 Columbia’s Letter in Lieu of Comments 

 
Dear Ms. Chiavetta: 
 
Columbia Gas of Pennsylvania, Inc. (“Columbia” or “the Company”), appreciates the 
opportunity to provide additional input in response to the Pennsylvania Public Utility 
Commission’s (“Commission”) February 25, 2021 Secretarial Letter, regarding the 
proposed amendments to 66 Pa.C.S. §§ 1403, 1406, and 1417.  The Company has already 
established its position through comments provided in this docketed matter (Columbia 
comments filed on April 20, 2017 and September 12, 2017), as well as its participation in 
the working group for this matter.    
 
The Company generally agrees with and supports the comments filed by the Energy 
Association of Pennsylvania in this matter and looks forward to the resolution of these 
proposed amendments by way of a Final Order of the Commission.     
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Meagan Moore 
Counsel for 
Columbia Gas of Pennsylvania, Inc. 
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